

British Caving Association

Please reply to Graham Mollard The Old Chapel, Selby Road, Camblesforth, Selby, N Yorks YO8 8HX

25 July 2017

Dear Local Cave & Mine Leader candidate

Re: Support for Leaders in the Voluntary Youth Sector

The Qualifications Management Committee of the BCA has a scheme with allocated funding, to provide some assistance to prospective cave leaders in the voluntary youth sector.

The scheme includes a refund of the registration fee on completion of Level 1 training and a grant of £50 on the granting of an award at Level 1 or 2.

If you think you would qualify for this, please provide proof of adult membership of a voluntary youth movement, (for example a Scout or Guide Leader warrant) and your LCMLA registration number. Send this and a completed copy of the form accompanying this letter to the Training Administrator (contact details are on the form)

Any award assisted through this scheme will be valid for use only when leading groups as a volunteer. Use with non-voluntary sector groups will result in the award being rescinded.

Whilst the BCA is presently committed to this scheme, changing circumstances in the future may lead to its cancellation.

Yours sincerely

Graham Mollard

Chair of the Qualifications Management Committee